
 

SMALL TOWN CHRISTMAS NON PROFIT APPLICATION 

NON PROFIT INFORMATION 
Name: 
Mailing address: 
City: State: ZIP Code: 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Name: 
Email: Phone: 

DESIRED FOOD MENU OR BAKED GOODS 
  
  

SIGNATURES 

Signature of applicant: Date: 

 
DEADLINE FOR APPLICATION November 22, 2019 

Non-Profit Rules for 2019 Small Town Christmas 
 

1. Non-Profits may only bring and sell one specific food item or meal (for instance, chicken 
tenders with French fries), and must sell what is applied for and approved by Small Town 
Christmas via email. Non-profits unable to honor this may not be asked to participate in next 
year’s event. This policy prevents duplications which result in low sales and potential wasted 
product for your non-profit. 
2. All applications will be accepted and approved on a first come, first serve basis. Should 
another non-profit sign up for the same food menu, an email will be sent to contact the person 
asking for a revised menu.  
3. Each non-profit will have a marked and assigned section under the Bishop Pavilion. Each 
non-profit must provide extension cords, if needed, and are allowed only one plug, and each 
plug shall be marked with the non-profit’s name.  
 
Small Town Christmas will be Friday, December 6th from 6-10pm where non-profits will be 
selling their food and refreshments.  It will resume on Saturday, December 7th with Farmers 
Market from 9am-noon and Market Day from 9am to 4pm and various other Christmas activities 
throughout the day.  A full schedule will be posted on the Small Town Christmas website at 
BellvilleSmallTownChristmas.com. 
 
Applications must be submitted by:  November 22nd, 2019. 
Email:               info@BellvilleSmallTownChristmas.com 
Mail applications to:    Bellville Small Town Christmas 
                                                    P.O. Box 932 
                                                    Bellville, TX 77418 
 
Cindy Kendrick is our non-profit coordinator. She can be reached at 979-885-9727 or via email 
at info@BellvilleSmallTownChristmas.com. Do not hesitate to call with questions and/or refer 
other non-profits to join in the festivities this year to make it the best EVER! 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to seeing everyone at Small Town 
Christmas! 


